Kim Salazar

Subject: FW: Oct 26 item 4.3: Support

From: Lisa Danz < lmdanz@gmail.com>
Date: October 26, 2023 at 3:24:25 PM PDT

To: Joel Pullen < <u>JPullen@fremont.gov</u>>, Mayank Patel < <u>MPatel@fremont.gov</u>>, Benjamin Yee < <u>BYee@fremont.gov</u>>, Charles Liu < <u>cliu@fremont.gov</u>>, Craig Steckler < <u>CSteckler@fremont.gov</u>>, Jasmine Basrai < <u>ibasrai@fremont.gov</u>>, Reena Rao < <u>RRao@fremont.gov</u>>, Shobana Ramamurthi < <u>sramamurthi@fremont.gov</u>>, Yonggang

Zhang <<u>yzhang@fremont.gov</u>>
Subject: Oct 26 item 4.3: Support

Dear Fremont Planning Commissioners and Staff,

I'm very excited to see the Housing Element getting implemented. The changes listed in item 4.3 sound like an important step forward toward housing abundance and affordability.

Thank you to Staff for the hard work. I hope the Commission will support the staff recommendation.

Sincerely, Lisa Danz